
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it Monday, December 16, 2019 
 

Just a reminder that there is no Hot Lunch Program this week. 
 
Activities taking place tomorrow are:  5:30-7:00 p.m. Mini Boys Basketball; 

7:00-8:30 p.m. Bantam Girls Basketball. 
 

This message is for parents of Gr. 3-5 students. This week are dress up days 
for the Gr. 3-5 students.  Dress up days for tomorrow are: Grinch Day – wear 
Grinch gear and/or green. 

 
The following messages are reminders: 

 
There will be a Holiday school dance this Thursday. The Gr. 3-5 dance  
will be from 6:00-7:00 p.m. and the Gr. 6-8 dance will be 7:00-9:00 p.m. Cost is 

$2 if you have paid your student fee and $4 if you have not.   The extra $2.00 will 
go towards your student fee. Students can wear festive attire if they 

choose! Students will also be required to wear either indoor footwear or socks in 
order to protect the gym floor. We are looking for parents to help chaperone this 

event. Please contact Miss Niles or Mrs. Monteith if you are able to come for the Gr. 
3-5 dance, the Gr. 6-8 dance or both. Chaperones must have Policy 701 training.  
 

Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 
 

Mrs. McIntosh 
 
CCS Website 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 
 

School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx

